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  Note verbale dated 6 August 2019 from the Permanent Mission 

of Sri Lanka to the United Nations addressed to the Chair of 

the Committee  
 

 

 The Permanent Mission of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka to 

the United Nations in New York presents its compliments to the Chair of the Security 

Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1718 (2006) and has the honour 

to refer to paragraph 8 of Security Council resolution 2397 (2017) on the repatriation 

to the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea of all nationals of that country earning 

income in another Member State’s jurisdiction, including all government safety 

oversight attachés of the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea monitoring workers 

from that country who are abroad. 

 In this regard, the Mission is pleased to inform the Committee that, according 

to the records of the Department of Immigration and Emigration of Sri Lanka, since 

2017 no nationals of the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea have been 

repatriated and there are no nationals of that country subject to repatriation in the 

future under the terms of paragraph 8 of resolution 2397 (2017). 
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